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olden Hills School Division No. 75 

Powering hope and possibilities 
Vision:  Inspiring confident, caring citizens of the world. 

Mission: Intentionally maximizing learning for all 

FYI………… 

News from the Board Meeting 

May 29, 2018 Regular Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

1. Chair’s Report 
Chair Huntley reported on correspondence received and meetings attended. 
 
2. Renaming of Brentwood Elementary School 
Board of Trustees approved the renaming of Brentwood Elementary School to Ecole Brentwood 
Elementary School. 
 
3. Renaming of NorthStar Academy Canada 
Board of Trustees approved the renaming of NorthStar Academy Canada to NorthStar Academy. 
 
4. Naming of Midwest Colony School 
Board of Trustees approved the naming of Midwest Colony’s’ School to Country Hills School. 
 
5. Field Studies/Excursion – Three Hills High School 
The Board of Trustees approved the field studies excursion for Three Hills High School to Indianapolis, 
IN from July 22 – 26, 2018, subject to advisory notices from Foreign Affairs and International Trade 
Canada. 
 
6. School Calendar 2019-2020 
The Board of Trustees approved the 2019-2020 School Year Calendar as a pilot for the school year. 
 
7. Central Bow Valley School – Property Transfer 
Board of Trustees acknowledged the receipt of the request from Wheatland County to purchase 
Central Bow Valley. 
 
8. Budget Submission 2018/2019 

Secretary Treasurer Sabir presented information on 2018-19 budget to Alberta Education. 
http://www.ghsd75.ca/documents/general/Budget%202017%202018%20-
%20June%202017%20for%20website2.pdf 
 
9. Monthly Enrolment Monitoring Report 
Secretary Treasurer Sabir presented information on the Monthly Enrolment 
(April 2017). 
 
10. Global Connections Certificate 
Deputy Superintendent Jordan presented information on the Global Connections Certificate which 
encourages and recognizes student development and commitment to cultural awareness, global 
citizenship and sustainability competencies. 
 
11. Interim Education Plan and Report to the Community 
Superintendent Daverne presented information on the draft Interim Education Plan described as the 
“Report to the Community”. 

 

For more information on these items please go to the Golden Hills School Division No. 75 

webpage at: 

http://www.ghsd75.ca/Board%20of%20Trustees.php 
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